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Sponsored by 

His Holiness the 14th Dalai Lama and the Archbishop of  
Luxembourg, Jean-Claude Hollerich 

 
"InterFaith – Run for a United World a.s.b.l." 

invites you to the 10th international run by order members and representatives 
of the world's religions as part of the ING Night Marathon Luxembourg" 

on 12 May 2018 
  

The InterFaith project celebrates its 10th birthday 
Greetings are expected from our sponsors 
This annual rendezvous of religions was not a flash in the pan: right from the start, it has been borne 
by the commitment and enthusiasm of our organisers, members and host families. The combination of 
sport, religion and hospitality has flourished in Luxemburg; but above all the atmosphere of the 
weekends of encouragement and enthusiasm has unfolded for a world enriched by diversity. At the 
same time, the InterFaith project has opened eyes to a global reality which the media have largely 
obscured: there are many bridge-building projects worldwide in which people are committing 
themselves to living together peacefully. 
 
From 11-13 May 2018, once again, we are expecting Bahais, Buddhists, Christians, Hindus, 
Jews, Muslims and Sikhs, with inter-faith teams and half and full marathon runners demonstrating 
with body and soul that the way to peace is one we can only walk together. 
 
The prayers for peace of the world's religions, visiting a religious community locally and the 
hospitality of Luxembourg host families will offer opportunities for inspiring meetings once again 
and other things. 
 
International peace network 
InterFaith-Luxemburg continues to expand our European contacts and regularly cultivates relations 
with Japan and the InterFaith community in Seattle (USA). First contacts with the Jerusalem-Marathon 
have been made. 
 

Creating an important key to peace between religions 
Intercultural education can promote tolerance worldwide: which is why InterFaith supports the teaching 
commitment of the Global Ethics Foundation. 
 
Registrations under www.interfaith.lu (deadline: 15 January 2018 at the latest) 
 

To find out more, visit www.interfaith.lu. 
 

 
To find out more, contact: 

Ingo Hanke & Joachim Hoeke E-mail: info@interfaith.lu 
84, av. Gaston Diderich  Tel.: +352 621 665 166 
L-1420 Luxemburg  or: +352 691 180 750 
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